

RECEIVED

Lisa Thompson, MPP Huron-Bruce

APR 2 1 2016

TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON

This is Sunt news to the How!

Constituency Offices:

□ 408 Queen St.
P.O. Box 426
Bloth, ON NOM 4H

☐ 807 Queen St. Unit 2

Blyth, ON NOM 1HO

Kincardine, ON N2Z 2Y2 Tel. 1-519-396-3007

Tel. 1-519-523-4251 Tel. 1-519-396-3007 Fax 1-226-523-9296 Fax 1-519-396-3011

E-Mail: lisa.thompsonco@pc.ola.org

April 18, 2014

Corporation of the Township of North Huron c/o Donna White Box 90 Wingham, ON NOG 2W0

## Dear Donna:

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the Corporation of the Township of North Huron on being the recipient of a grant from the Ontario Trillium Foundation. The grants were recommended by local Grant Review Teams and ratified by the Board of Directors on March 24, 2016.

I also would like to commend your ongoing efforts to improve infrastructure by installing a sprinkler system in the Wingham Town Hall Theatre.

I wish you all the best in your future endeavours.

Sincerely,

Lisa Thompson, MPP

Huron-Bruce